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CORRIMAL PUBLIC SCHOOL 

A small school making a big difference ! 

THE CORRIMAL CONNECTION 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
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It has been another terrific week at CPS and there is another busy week ahead of us. It has been wonderful to meet more par-

ents and community members over the last two weeks. If we haven’t met yet, please come and say hello when you see me in 

the playground.   

SPRING INTO CORRIMAL 

Sunday was my first time at Spring into Corrimal and what a fantastic day it was. Ms Mulrooney, Ms Marks, Mrs Giesajtis and 

myself thoroughly enjoyed the parade and how impressive did our school look, with 55 students participating in our magnifi-

cent school uniforms! This was an incredibly impressive effort and I thank those students and families for representing our 

school.  
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SURVEYS  

At Corrimal Public School, we are always looking for ways we can improve our programs and practices, for the benefit of our 

students. This year, we are completing a school evaluation survey and part of this process involves gaining valuable feedback 

from our school community. This week every student will bring home a survey for parents to complete. These are paper sur-

veys, as in the past we have found that online surveys have a lower response rate. We would greatly appreciate if you could 

complete this survey and return it to school with your child. As a way of saying thanks, every child who returns a survey will be 

given an ice-block voucher to redeem a Zooper Dooper from the school office.  

SCHOOL COMMUNICATION  

We have many ways in which we communicate with our school community. We have this fortnightly newsletter and use other 

ways including; Skoolbag, Seesaw and the P&C operated Facebook page. If you don’t have access to any of these please chat to 

your class teacher so that you can be included.  

P&C AGM  

This Tuesday afternoon at 3.15pm, the P&C will be holding their Annual General Meeting. We have a committed and active 

P&C at our school but there is always room for new faces. Students, whose parents are able to attend, will be entertained by 

JAKFit with a fun afternoon of fitness as well as a healthy snack. If you are interested please come along.  

SPELLING BEE 

Congratulations to the following students, Arihant , Daniel R, Abbey M and Kiah who represented our school at the Spelling Bee 

held at Austinmer Public School. They all represented the school with great pride and should be proud of their achievement.  

TARONGA ZOO  

Our K-2 students thoroughly enjoyed their excursion to Taronga Zoo last Friday. A huge thank you must go to all the teachers, 

school support officers and volunteers who ensured this day was successful. I saw some tired students and teachers on Friday 

afternoon and look forward to hearing more about it during the week.   

SPECIAL GUEST 

Last Week, Mr Paul Roger Corrimal High School Principal, attended our assembly and spoke to our students and parents. It was 

great to hear about his vision for our local high school and he also answered a few audience questions. Mr Roger is also plan-

ning to attend a P&C meeting in the future to talk more about his vision and answer questions. We also heard first hand from 

Kiah, Daniel, Ella-Grace, Poppy and Emily who shared their thoughts about what they enjoyed from their high school experi-

ence.   Please see on pages 6 and 7. 

REWARDS DAY 

Last Thursday, we celebrated our Term 3 

Rewards Day. A disco was held in the hall 

which included a Fortnite dance challenge 

and an Earth Ball was introduced. The Earth 

Ball is an incredibly large ball that is pushed 

over students, crawled on top of and can 

also be bounced in the air by a group of stu-

dents. If you have a look at the photos it will 

give you an understanding of how large the 

ball is and you can also gauge from the photos how much students enjoyed themselves. Ms Mulrooney couldn’t resist joining in 

and managed to climb on top of the Earth Ball to enjoy a ride!   
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ROAD SAFETY 

In and around all schools are busy places during morning drop off and afternoon pick up times. It is important that we all model 

safe behaviour for our children. Please consider the example you are setting for your child/ren when you park in a bus zone or 

in the staff carpark or encourage your child/ren to run across the road. Council Rangers have been patrolling our school to en-

sure all road rules are followed and to ensure every child is safe.  

 

Mr Hailstone 

Acting Principal 

TARONGA ZOO EXCURSION 

Last Friday, our K-2 students went on their well awaited Taronga Zoo excursion! We eagerly boarded the bus at 8:15am and 
the students were buzzing with excitement as they waved goodbye to their parents and carers. Once we arrived, the students 
explored the grounds of the zoo, seeing all different types of animals! Some students got up close and personal with some na-
tive Australian animals too.  

All the K-2 teachers and helpers would like to congratulate the students on their fantastic behaviour and the way they repre-
sented our school. We definitely stood out in our wonderful red uniform!  

Miss Marks  
Excursion Coordinator  
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SIGN IN REGISTER 

We have now introduced a new sign in register procedure for all visitors, volunteers and contractors which now re-
quires your Working with Children Check requirement and whether you have been inducted on the day of signing in 
or previously.  

 

Name tags are readily made up for you to record the tag number and to wear it to clearly specify who our signed in 
visitors and volunteers are whilst remaining on our school premises.  

 

Tags are to then be returned at the end of your visit as well as signing back out. Please see us at the office if we can 
help you any further. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation.  

 

Mrs Griffiths and Mrs Walder 
School Administrative Staff  
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THE ROCKS 

At our excursion, at The Rocks, I learnt that I was a convict and that I got a pardon and went on to become a strong woman. My 
name was Elizabeth Perry and I was married to James Ruse (Cruz Costanzo was James Ruse) and we had five children (in the 
roleplay). I enjoyed when we got to go through some of the oldest buildings. I also liked getting dressed up and how everyone 
enjoyed it. 

-By Bethany Herbert 

 

The Rocks Walk was amazing because you get to get dressed up as a person/character and the tour goes all around a particular 
town in Sydney. I was Elizabeth Pulley, born in 1761 died in 1837 and at the age of 76, married to Anthony Rope. I came here 
on the First Fleet. When you get dressed up, you wear a lanyard that tells you who your character is, and facts about your char-
acter. If you plan to have a tour at The Rocks Walks, you are sure to enjoy yourself. 

 -By Tahlia Johnson 

 

The Rocks is a magnificent place! I believe that The Rocks is a beautiful location, right in the centre of Sydney. There’s no better 
way to understand history than putting yourself in the shoes of the residents who lived in those times and The Rocks helps you 
to do just that. I particularly like the stunning view of the Sydney Opera House, Harbour Bridge and more. No better place to be 
for an excursion! 

-By Dane Conklin 
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SASS RECOGNITION WEEK 

Last week, we celebrated School Administrative and Support Staff recognition week. This is a week to acknowledge and cele-
brate the often ‘unsung heroes’ in our public schools. CPS would like to acknowledge and thank Mrs Griffiths, Mrs Walder, Mrs 
Davidson, Mr Phil, Ms Lena, Ms Russell and Mrs Sian for the valuable work you do and your contributions to supporting great 
teaching and learning outcomes at our school. You are all superstars!   

 

 

Week 8 Term 3 
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REGIONAL SPELLING BEE 

Many Stage 2 and Stage 3 children tried out to represent our school in the 2018 Premier's Spelling Bee.  Four students pro-
gressed to the next level from a large pool of worthy candidates. Our school representatives were Daniel R and Arihant in the 
Stage 2 division and Abbey Mc and Kiah in the Stage 3 division. The competition was held at Austinmer Public School on Mon-
day, 3rd September. Congratulations to all our students who were involved, you were fantastic representatives of our school. 

Coordinating Teacher 
Angie Giesajtis 

I love that the office ladies 
are nice and they always 
help us when we are late, 
hurt or need something. 

(Cienna, Omaroo) 

The office ladies are 
really nice. They’re 

always kind and car-
ing. (Elly, Tulang) 

I love that Mr. Phil 
always fixes stuff for 
us and is happy to do 

it. (Flynn, Tulang) 

The ladies in the 
office are very caring 

and they always 
listen to you. (Alyssa, 

Birrung) 

Mr Phil is friendly 
and he fixes every-

thing for us. 
(Callum, Birrung) 

The school would be bro-
ken if it wasn’t for Mr Phil 

because he fixes every-
thing. (Raina, Birrung) 

Mr Phil is happy and 
he’s very helpful. 
(Hannah and Ellie, 

Birrung) 

The office ladies are 
helpful and always 

up for a chat. 
(Cinnamon, Birrung) 

Miss Lena helped me 
learn the letter ‘s’. 
(Spencer, Akama) 

I like Miss Lena be-
cause she helps me 
with my learning. 

(Ellie, Akama) 

I like how Miss Lena helps 
us with our writing. (Malik, 

Euroa) 

   I like how the office 
ladies help me when I’m 

hurt or sick. (Emma, 
Cooinda) 

   I like the office ladies 
because I go up to them 

and they help me if I’m sick 
or hurt. (Arlo, Cooinda) 

I like that Miss Lena 
gives us learning 

tokens when we talk 
about what we are 

learning. (Remy, 
Cooinda) 

I like that Mr 
Phil made the 

bird house. (Jax, 
Illuka) 

Miss Sian is really 
nice and always 

helps me spell big 
words. (Nathan K, 

Marring) 

I like that Miss Russell and 
Miss Sian help me and they 
are nice people. (Tayissa, 

Marring) 

If I need help, Miss 
Russell and Miss 
Sian come over. 
(Grace, Marring) 

The office ladies are 
nice and they help 

whenever someone 
needs help. (Alleira, 

Marring) 

Miss Russell and 
Miss Sian are fun 
and they help me 
with my writing. 
(George, Illuka) 

   Miss Lena helped 
me write words. 
(Nathan, Illuka) 

I like how Mr Phil fixes 
everything for us and he is 
funny and friendly. (India, 

Illuka) 

   I like that Miss Lena 
is funny and helpful. 

(Isla, Illuka) 
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MY DAY AT CORRIMAL HIGH SCHOOL 

 

On the 28th of August, Tulang visited Corrimal High School for a ‘Taste Tester’ of High school. It was a very positive experience 
for all, with lots of smiles as students exited the gates. Here are some responses from the students of Tulang. 

                                 

It was Tuesday the 28th of August that I and my year 5 class of Tulang was invited to come do a 2020 taster day. (A day to 
come and experience high school!). The first thing I did was PE and it was awesome, I loved it so much! They had AWESOME 
resources including hula-hoops, bomb printouts for a blindfold game blindfolds and cool blue and red HART scooter boards.  
After PE was Ancient History! We learnt about Ancient Egyptians. Did You Know hieroglyphics can be read right to left, left to 
right, top to bottom & and bottom to top? Or that the Nile River was the only reason Egyptians lived in the desert? Or that the 
Nile can be seen from space? After this was recess and we met people from other schools! We got back in our colour groups 
after recess and set off again! Next I did cooking and it was great! We made apricot balls! With a coconut trim!!! YUMMO! Now 
last but not least Math! We had loads of fun figuring year 7 problems out! Next was lunch where we got free sausage sizzles 
and cordial! We played for a bit then we went home. What a Day! Thank you CHS! 

By Kiah  

 

My Day at CHS was not like any other, it was a super awesome day, I had so much fun. When we arrived they greeted us and 
put us in groups. After that they sent us to do some really fun activities. My group did cooking first. We made some apricot 
balls which was fun but I ended up with sticky hands. Next was woodworks and we made string bracelets with our hands. It 
took forever but the finished product was pretty cool. Finally it was lunch time, we had a quick snack and continued with the 
fun. Science was up and it was absolutely amazing. We watched fire light and relight just like that. We heard a mini explosion, 
we saw the electric field of static electricity, etc. Last but not least was P.E (Physical Education) it was very energizing. We had a 
race while hopping we played a netball based game on little scooter cars and we raced on them as well. We had recess and 
Corrimal High held a sausage sizzle. The sausages were really good that’s why I had 2. So after all that we gave our regards and 
travelled back to school. 

By Daniel  

 

On Tuesday the 28th of August we set off to Corrimal High school. We were greeted at the gate by the students and teachers 
of Corrimal High School. We were split into groups and headed into the high school ready to explore and learn. The smile of the 
teachers, students and staff was very comforting. Science was my favourite subject because we got to make things explode and 
do many other experiments. Then we had a delicious sausage sizzle to end the day. We all left happy that we had gone. We all 
enjoyed the wonderful experience of Corrimal High School and can't wait to really start high school in two years’ time. 

By Ella-Grace  

 

I went to Corrimal High School on Tuesday 28th of August with my class. The rest of the schools came and then we all settled in 
the hall. After Mr Foster talked, we went into different classrooms. The first activity that I went to was P.E. with Mr McDonald 
which was so fun. We played a game where some people are blindfolded and the other people had to guide them to get a ball. 
Then we played games with a scooter board, (it’s a scooter crossed with a skateboard). The last game we did with Mr McDon-
ald was this game with hoops and we had to jump to the other side, but then we had to do paper scissors rock. Whoever lost 
went back to the start, and the winner kept on going. Whoever got to the other end first won. The second classroom that I 
went to was history with Mrs Foots. We learnt about Ancient Egypt and their messages on the walls. After doing that we made 
a pyramid with pasta and marshmallows, at the end we got to eat them. The third activity we did, was maths with Mr Jarks 
which sounds like sharks, it was hard. Mr Jarks wouldn't let us out because the door had apparently a magic spell on it so we 
can only get out when we finished. Last but not least we had English. We had to write in Chinese from one to ten, it was fun. 
We also got chopsticks, and some mint. 

By Poppy  
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MY DAY AT CORRIMAL HIGH SCHOOL - CONTINUED 

My day at Corrimal High School. On Tuesday the 28th of August 2018, I went to Corrimal High School. When we first arrived 
there, we were greeted by year sevens at the gate where we got sorted into groups and listened to talk about how the high 
school works. Our first activity, PE, we played paper, scissors, rock. After we played that, the year sevens got out skateboards / 
scooters as we played two games, one which was netball / soccer, it was fun but then the bell rang and it was time to move to 
our next station. We had History next with Miss Foot.  We were learning about Ancient History and if you got an answer right 
you got a gum ball. After we did that we got to build our own pyramids. They were made out of pasta and marshmallows. Next 
station was Math, it was really fun too, but there was gum all under the desks!!! The teacher was a little “kookoo”!! But in the 
end I had a great day! At recess there was a sausage sizzle and when everyone was done we went back into the hall to say 
goodbye. We got in our car and went back to school.       

By Emily  

 

Week 8 Term 3 

THE TELL THEM FROM ME PARENT SURVEY (Term 3, 2018) 

This Term, our school will be participating in the Partners in Learning parent survey, another part of the Tell Them From Me 

suite of surveys (student, teacher and parent surveys) on student engagement. The survey asks parents and carers questions 

about different factors that are known to impact on student wellbeing and engagement. 

Running this survey will help our school understand parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their child’s experience at school. 

These include: communication between parents/carers and staff, activities and practices at home and parent/carer views on 

the school's support of learning and behaviour. This valuable feedback will help our school make practical improvements.   

The survey is conducted entirely online on smartphones, ipads, tablets, laptops or computers. The survey will typically take 15 

minutes or less to complete and is completely confidential. The parent survey will be conducted between 27 August and 26 

October.  

More information about the survey is available at: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au. To access the survey for our school go to: 

https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/25fd7 

Although participating in the survey is entirely voluntary, your responses are very much appreciated. 

Steven Hailstone      Angie Giesajtis 

Acting Principal      Survey Coordinator 

BACKYARD LEAGUE 

On Tuesdays, during weeks 8, 9 and 10, Stage 2 and 3 will be participating in Backyard League, a program run by the NRL. Each 
class will enjoy 30 minutes of working on ball handling skills and modified drills. The students will also receive a free mod foot-
ball as part of the program. Students can wear their sports uniform on Tuesdays during these weeks.  
 
Casey Barnes 
Teacher 

http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au
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UPCOMING ASSEMBLY ITEMS  

   Week 8: COOINDA 
   Week 9: AKAMA 
   Week 10: EUROA 
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Week 8 Term 3 

VALUES TOKENS 

In Weeks 6 & 7 students achieved  1466 tokens! This has tak-
en our whole school tally to 1466. Congratulations to the fol-

lowing classes for gaining the most “Values Tokens” in  

Weeks  6 & 7 

1st: EUROA & COOINDA 

2nd: AKAMA & ARINYA 

3rd: ARINYA & AKAMA 

 

 

 

BRONZE 
Nathan S, Brodie, Flynn  

SILVER 
Cadence, Poppy, Joel M, Dylan, Ella-Grace, Jaxon,  

Flynn, Shekira, Kiahn 

GOLD 
Lewis, Joel M, Tahlia P, Emily T, Leilani, Archie B, 

 Jack J, Amber, Flynn, Laura, Cruz, Hannah 

 K Cooinda K Akama 1 Arinya 1 Illuka 

* Holly & Emma * Bryson & Emily   * Alexis & Stefanie * Maggie & Archer 

* Mia & Hamish * Will & Koby * Amirah & Anantika * Rhys & Rora  

2 Marring 3/4 Omaroo 3/4 Euroa 5 Tulang 

* Olive & Tayissa * Akasha & Maddox * Rosie & Arihant * Taya & Keisha 

* Alleira & Brianna *  Kahui &  Oliver * Mataahu & Riley * Flynn & Kiahn 

6 Birrung    

* Larni & Christian    

* Danny & Cinnamon    

Merit 

Awards For 

Weeks 

6 & 7  

VALUES FOCUS 

In Weeks 8 & 9 teachers are looking for students who are 

BEING IN THE RIGHT PLACE AT THE RIGHT TIME 

CONGRATULATIONS ILLUKA & TULANG   

FOR BEING THE BEST CLASSES OF  

WEEK 6 & 7 ASSEMBIES 

BONUS VALUES TOKEN DRAW 

Congratulations Lucy & Emily who are our 
most recent winners. 

Honour  

Roll 
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Week 6 Term 3 

CANTEEN  
ROSTER 

DATE PARENT HELPERS 

TUESDAY  11/9/18 CLOSED 

WEDNESDAY  12/9/18 JAN & KAYLENE 

THURSDAY 13/9/18 RACHELLE & KAREN 

FRIDAY 14/9/18 BECK & MEGAN 

MONDAY 17/9/18  JANECE & KAREN 

TUESDAY 18/9/18  CLOSED 

WEDNESDAY 19/9/18 KATE & MEL 

THURSDAY 20/9/18 SARAH & HELEN 

FRIDAY 21/9/18 MICHAEL & KAYLENE 

MONDAY 24/9/18  AYMEE & KAREN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 8 

11/9/18—Backyard League Years 3-6 only 

    wear sports uniform 

11/9/18—P&C AGM 3.15pm (Birrung Classroom) 

13/9/18—Year 6 Indigenous Games at Corrimal High  

    9.00am-3.00pm (wear sport uniform) 

13/9/18—School Assembly 2.15pm-3.00pm 

14/9/18—School Banking 

 

 

Week 9 

18/9/18— Backyard League Years 3-6 only 

     wear sports uniform 

20/9/18—School Photo Day - Summer School Uniform 

   (bring in payment envelopes on the day) 

20/9/18—School Assembly 2.15pm-3.00pm 

21/9/18—School Banking 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

PLEASE NOTE: These dates are subject to change. The school will 
endeavour to contact the community should this be the case. 

STUDENT BANKING IS EVERY FRIDAY 
 

NOTE FROM THE CANTEEN 
CPS Canteen Volunteers. Thank you all for your contribu-
tions to our canteen so far this year. I am starting to put the 
roster together for next term. Please let me know by 15/9 if 
there are any changes in your availability or if there are spe-
cific dates you can/cannot do.  Many thanks. Jo 
You can contact me through the Corrimal Public School Par-

ents and Carers FaceBook page, or via email: jo@zg1.com.au 

or on 0438188090. 

mailto:jo@zg1.com.au
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KINDY STARTERS PLAYGROUP –18th 

October 

Calling all Kindy kids of 2019.  Come and join 

us for some storytelling, crafts and activities 

while you get to know the school and make 

new friends.  Our free playgroup commences on 18th 

October from 9:15-11am in the school hall and will run 

every Thursday for 8 weeks. Younger siblings are welcome 

to come along. Be sure to bring a hat and some crunch 

and sip (aka fruit snack and drink). 

 

BUNNINGS BBQ FUNDRAISER –17th November 

A big fundraiser for our P&C over 

the years has always been the 

Bunnings Community Barbeque.  

Its been a long wait but we have 

finally been given a date for this 

year.  Our Bunnings BBQ will be  held on  Sunday 17th 

November at the Bellambi store.  We are currently 

looking for a coordinator to organise this easy and 

straightforward  event. No experience is necessary as we 

can provide all the details you will need to plan the event. 

If you are interested in taking on this position  or doing a 

shift please email us at cpsnsw.pandc@gmail.com 

 

FROM THE UNIFORM SHOP 

Warm weather is coming: Get ready for Summer and 

place your orders now for summer uniform items.  

Kindy Starters Pack: Have a child starting kindergarten 

next year?  Visit our shop to find out more about our 

special Kindy Uniform pack. That includes all the main 

items you will need for your child when they start school 

in 2019 at a special discounted price. 

 Volunteers Needed:  We are looking for more 

volunteers to do a shift either on Tuesday mornings or 

Thursday Afternoons.  We also are in search for a parent 

volunteer to take over the position of uniform shop 

coordinator at the end of this year .  For more details 

about the position or to express your interest please email 

uniforms.cpspc@gmail.com 

 CORRIMAL PUBLIC SCHOOL 

P&C NEWS 

CANTEEN  NEWS 

Rachelle (our Canteen Coordinator) and Helen (our 

Vice Coordinator) attended a canteen meeting on 

Wednesday 5th September with  

other schools in the area sharing ideas and learning 

more about the new "healthy canteens strategy " 

that all NSW public schools are required to transition 

to by 2019.  Our canteen will be slowly phasing out 

some items on the menu as they do not comply with 

the strategy and bringing in some fresh new ideas 

and new products that we hope everyone will enjoy. 

A certain percentage of our menu has to be 

"everyday" items and the rest "occasional"  based .  

For more details  about the healthy canteens strategy 

visit   www.healthyschoolcanteens.nsw.gov.au 

FATHERS DAY STALL - 31st August 2018 

Thank you to all our parent helpers for help-

ing to wrap all our Fathers Day gifts on 29th 

August and to our parent helpers Helen, Le-

nora, Karen B, Peta, Jill, Renae and Yr 6 stu-

dents: Milly, Hannah, Milly and Alyissa for 

helping out at the Father’s Day Stall. Thanks 

to everyone’s participation and help we made a 

profit of $869 (after expenses) on the day to put to-

wards the schools new playgroup equipment  
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NOTICE OF  P&C ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Tuesday 11th September  at 3:15pm in Yr. 6 room 

The 2018 Annual General Meeting of the Corrimal Public School Parents’ and Citizens’ Association  will be 

held this Tuesday 11th September  commencing at 3:15pm in the Year 6 room. All paid members of the 

P&C (this includes all canteen and uniform shop helpers) are invited to come along, vote and/or even put 

their hand up for one of the executive positions. A number of committee members will be stepping 

down, so we are looking for new faces to join the executive committee. Why not consider joining our 

P&C and making a positive contribution to our school. Our P&C can only function effectively if you (the 

parents/carers) actively participate.  

The following positions will be up for nomination. 

 

 

Canteen and the Uniform Shop will also be looking for head  co-ordinators/managers for next year.  If 

you would like more information on any of the positions please email: cpsnsw.pandc@gmail.com  
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